
 

 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 

 

 

MIGRATION TO NEW PHONE SYSTEM 

 

We wish to inform you that Labuan FSA (Labuan office) will be migrating to a new 

phone system, scheduled to take place on 21 February 2025. During the migration 

period, the phone line will be temporary down to facilitate the migration work. 

 

The phone lines will be restored and fully functional by 24 February 2025. For any 

urgent matters, kindly contact the KL Facility Office at 603-2780 3333.     

 

We apologise for the downtime and inconvenience caused.  

 

Thank you. 

 

 
Labuan Financial Services Authority 
 
18 February 2025 
 __________________________________________________________________ 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

  

Corporate Communication & External Relations Unit  
Tel +603-8873 2000 Fax: +603-8873 2209 
E-mail:  communication@labuanfsa.gov.my 
Website:  www.labuanfsa.gov.my  

mailto:communication@labuanfsa.gov.my

